
 

 
 

Writing News 

  The students sorted given subjects and predicates.  

They ordered the subject with a predicate to make 

silly and factual sentences.  The class worked to-

gether to imitate, combine, expand, and unscramble 

sentences from our books to help understand what 

makes a good sentence.  Students were given 

prompts about the stories we read and used a com-

bination of drawing, writing, and dictation to answer 

the question.  The students checked their work to 

make sure they started with a capital letter, used 

finger spaces, and used end punctuation (a period).  

As the marking period progressed, students were 

encouraged to create their own sentence and count 

the words within the sentence.  They then drew 

lines to separate words, and wrote the initial sound 

and any additional sounds they heard within the 

word to practice inventive spelling.  They also 

checked to make sure their picture and text 

matched and made sense.  The students have contin-

ued to practice their handwriting daily and are 

working to form the letters of the alphabet quickly 

and correctly so they can become neat, efficient 

writers. their peers read and sang. 
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Upcoming Dates: 

 

February 12th  

Picture Day 

 

February 15th  

Parent/Teacher Conferences 

 

February 18th 

No School—Presidents Day 

 

March 14th 

PTA Meeting at 7:00pm 

 

March 15th 

Interims Distributed 

 

April 5th  

PD Day-No School 

 

April 18th –26th 

No School for Spring Break 

TRY THIS! Give your student a CVC word (EX: bed, fun, tip, cap, or log) and have 

them identify and write down the beginning, middle, and end sound.  They can draw a 

picture and label their picture using initial sounds or inventive spelling. As your stu-

dent becomes more comfortable writing, ask him/her to write a sentence describing 

his/her favorite part of the day.  Encourage them to practice the sentence out loud 

multiple times.  Then, have them count the number of words within the sentence.  Af-

ter that, they should draw lines to match the words in the sentence.  To finish, each 

student should write down the initial sound for each word, as well as any other 

sounds they hear within the word.  Last, they should track and read their sentence 

back to you.  If time, allow them to draw a picture to match the words.  Don’t for-

get to check for a capital letter, finger spaces, and end punctuation.  
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  This marking period the students 

continued to interact with different 

types of texts including fantasies 

and biographies.  They also expanded 

their vocabulary during oral language 

development showcasing their knowl-

edge with self-created sentences in-

cluding specific words.  The students 

retold stories using “First,” “Next,” 

and “Last” language.  They also iden-

tified the characters, setting, problem, 

and solution in a story with the use 

of a story map.  Students identified 

the front and back covers, the title 

page, and the author and illustrator.  

The students memorized poems and 

nursey rhymes and answered compre-

hension questions.  The students took 

turns recognizing and producing rhym-

ing words, counting syllables, track-

ing print and finding sight words. The 

students practiced initial sound picture 

sorts, and wrote the letter that 

matches the initial sound of a given 

picture at the end of the week.  

TRY THIS! Pick a word and create 

different rhyming words.  (EX: Fun – 

run, sun, bun, hun, nun, pun, ton, 

done, won).  It is also appropriate for 

students to produce nonsense words 

to rhyme such as fun – kun, or 

fun – zun. 

 

  In math this marking period 

students learned how to iden-

tify, describe, analyze, and 

compose 2D and 3D shapes. 

They described/compared 

measurable attributes (length, 

height, weight, and capacity) 

of objects  and compared the 

number of objects in two 

groups, and compared written 

numerals.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

TRY THIS! Go around the 

house and compare objects. 

Which one is taller, which one 

is smaller? Who has more 

toys, who has fewest toys? 

Which toy is the heaviest, 

and which is the lightest? 

Which bowl can hold the most 

amount of cereal and which 

can hold the least amount of 

cereal? 

Math News   

Reading News 
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    Students are continuing to 
learn how to relate to each other 
in constructive ways. With the help 
of Kelso the frog students learn 
ways to solve problems, how to 
share with each other and to work 
as a team. Students are learning 
how to distinguish a “BIG” problem 
from a “small” problem.   

 

Kind Kinders 

S.E.E.D. Time 

Social Studies 
et Our Social Studies activities in-
cluded learning about the different 
holidays that take place in the 
month of December. Students also 
learned a little history about   
Martin Luther King, Jr. Throughout 
February students will participate 
in daily trivia involving a known  
African American that made an     
impact in today’s world.  

 

TRY THIS! Do a small research pro-
ject with your child. Find an Afri-
can American who made a contribu-
tion to society from the past and 
learn about how their efforts 
caused change in the world. 


